
 
10 March 2023 
  
Invitation to the 2023 Environmental Engineering Symposium 
  
Dear friends and colleagues, Supervisors of our EVE students and graduates 
  
The Centre for Water Research (CWR) at the Department of Civil and Environmental Engineering 

(CEE) and The National University of Singapore (NUS) Environmental Research Institute (NERI) 

would like to invite you the 2023 Environmental Engineering Symposium.  

 

The Symposium will be held on Wednesday March 29th between 2 p.m. and 6 p.m. at Lecture 

Theatre (LT) 6, Engineering Block E4, 4 Engineering Drive 3, Singapore 117583 at the NUS 

College of Design and Engineering. Click here for directions to the venue.  As a half-day event, it 

is organized by the CWR and the NERI, which have established research program in 

environmental monitoring and assessment, water-quality engineering, treatment process for 

emerging pollutants, air quality systems, and sustainable cities. The primary goals of this 

Symposium are to provide a common platform for final year undergraduate students to share their 

research findings with a diverse external community through poster presentations.  We believe 

that the symposium will promote interaction among faculty members, students, alumni, experts 

from industry, research institutes, government agencies, and other environmental engineering 

practitioners. 

 

This year, we are glad to announce that our symposium is sponsored by De Nora Water 

Technologies, Singapore, a provider of water and wastewater treatment solutions with a mission 

to provide customers with the cost-effective technological solutions. We thank them warmly for 

their support towards the training of the next generation of Singapore environmental engineers.   

 

This year’s Symposium will include oral presentations and poster presentations related to 

Monitoring & Modelling • Emerging pollutants • Biological Process and Treatment • Physico-

chemical Process and Treatment • Sustainable Cities • Environmental Remediation and 

Biotechnology.  

 

On behalf of the organizing committee, I would like to cordially invite you to the 2023 

Environmental Engineering Symposium. 

 

You are invited to register your participation at the following registration link 

https://nus.syd1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_b1s7mKBtIJY54UK or scan the QR 
code below. 

https://www.streetdirectory.com/sg/lecture-theatres-lt6-national-of-singapore/10-kent-ridge-crescent-119260/48728_7275.html
https://nus.syd1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_b1s7mKBtIJY54UK
https://nus.syd1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_b1s7mKBtIJY54UK


 
 
Thank you and we look forward to your favorable reply. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
BAE Sungwoo 
Assistant Professor 

Chair of the 2023 Environmental Engineering Symposium   
Department of Civil and Environmental Engineering (CEE) 
National University of Singapore (NUS) 
 

 


